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 Oh What a 
Special Night! 

Happy New Year 
Resolution: Explore more, play harder, share often 
 
It’s hard to believe that 2018 is already upon us. 
December was filled with a lot of holiday fun and 
cheer! The St. Luke’s staff would like to express 
much gratitude for all the delicious goodies, 
presents and heart felt sentiments from our 
amazing families. As you can see in the picture 
above, we had a wonderful time at our Staff 
Christmas celebration- THANK YOU BOOSTERS 

for providing safe & fancy 😉 transportation. 

 
Ring in the NEW YEAR!... 
 
January is a time for reflection & commitment. As 
the staff gear up for Parent Teacher conferences, 
we take time to reflect on our teaching styles, 
children’s progress and re-commit ourselves to 
giving each child the individual attention and best 
care possible. As parents, we ask that you too 
partner with us. Strong relationships between 
teachers and families in a child’s education 
correlates to academic achievement, improved 
student behavior as well as higher self-esteem. 
Please take the time to sit down with us during 
Parent / Teacher Conferences. Parents know their 
children best; your input, concerns and interest in 
your child’s preschool experience is valued and 
appreciated by his/her teachers. 

Carnival 
Saturday, April 21, 2018 

You’re probably wondering why I’m ALREADY 
talking Carnival- however, it will be here in the 
blink of an eye. We need your help in 
contacting local companies for silent auction 
donations. No donation is too small, all 
donations are tax deductible.  

 

monday tuesday wednesday thursday friday 

1 2 
School 
Resumes 

3 4 5 

8 9 
Ms. 
Pearson 
Returns 

10 11 12 
Parents 
Night Out 

1/13 

15 
School  
Closed 

16 17 18 
Booster 
Meeting 

7 PM 

19 

22 
 

23 24 25 26 

29 
Sunbeam 
Conference 
Continued 

30    

 

 

JANUARY 2018 
Preschool Newsletter 

St. Luke’s Christian Preschool 

PARENT / TEACHER CONFERENCES 


